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Mai Vang

From: Lisa Martin
Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2024 6:56 AM
To: Mai Vang
Cc: Marcia Moermond
Subject: 1223 Minnehaha E

RLH TA 21-180 1223 Minnehaha Ave E, should be deleted.  Inspector error.   
 
The Inspector sent a work order for 1215 Minnehaha, therefore, should not have EC’d the neighbor. 
 
We will address this issue. 
Thanks 
 
 
 

 

Lisa Martin 
Supervisor 
DSI Inspector III 
Department of Safety & Inspections 
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
P: 651-266-1940 Fax: 651-266-1919 
lisa.martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 
 

 
 


